
 

27th February 2023 

Dear parents, 

As part of their African Savana topic, Miss Cowell has organised an educational visit to 
Newquay Zoo on Monday 6th March 2023. 

Newquay Primary Academy will cover all the costs of this trip.  

Children will be walking to and from Newquay Zoo, supervised by Newquay Primary 
Academy staff, and will return to the academy in time for pick-up at 3.00pm. 

Packed lunches can be provided for children free of charge – and ordered via the online 
consent form. Children will need to bring a water bottle, weather-appropriate coats/all-in-one 
suits to wear over their academy unform and wear sturdy shoes. 

After Academy Club will run as normal on this day. 

Please use the link below which will take you to a consent form to be completed: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VwpMcoFJHE2PehfjOiPv80jbgF0A
PJpJj7vay4efrLhUMTJNVkxIQ1AwUVA1Q1pLTk00T1YwQTZNRy4u  

If you have any queries, please contact a member of the academy team. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Craig Hayes 
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